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July 29, 2022 
 
 
Public Utility District No. 2 of Grant County 
Attn: Kylee Watkins and Jerri Mickle 
PO Box 878 
Ephrata, WA 98823 
kwatkins@gcpud.org 
jmickle@gcpud.org 
 
 

Sent Via Email 
 
Subject: North Jetty Cove Shoreline Substantial Development Permit (SD-22-00001) and Public Facility 
Permit (PF-22-00001) 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Enclosed are the comments received regarding the North Jetty Cove Shoreline Substantial Development Permit (SD-22-
00001) and Public Facility Permit (PF-22-00001) during the comment period: 
 
Agency Comments 
July 11, 2022  Yakama Nation – Jessica Lally 
July 15, 2022  Kittitas County Public Health – Holly Erdman 
July 21, 2022  Washington State Department of Ecology – Tricia Sawyer 
July 21, 2022  Kittitas County Public Works – Mark Cook  
July 25, 2022  Colville Tribe – Jarred Michael Erickson 
July 25, 2022  Kittitas County Fire District #4 – William V. Rose 
July 25, 2022  Kittitas County Sheriff’s Office – Sheriff Clay Myers 
 
Public Comments 
July 25, 2022  Allie Merrill 
July 25, 2022  Benjamin Stockdale 
July 25, 2022  Dalin McDonnell 
July 25, 2022  David Wright 
July 25, 2022 Jake O’Leary 
July 25, 2022 John Howe 
July 25, 2022 Michael Mckeown 
July 25, 2022 Morgan Howe 
July 25, 2022 Naamah Stockdale 
July 25, 2022 Nina Williams 
July 25, 2022 Patch Kulp 
July 25, 2022 Rachele Stockdale 
July 25, 2022 Shelli Morris 
July 25, 2022 Sydney Soares 
 
  
Initial review of the comments identified additional information required in order to proceed with processing the application.  
Please provide the follow along with any responses to the comments received by Friday, August 12, 2022 at 5pm: 
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• Confirmation that the project will avoid all known archaeological sites within or nearby the project vicinity, as well 
as an Inadvertent Discovery Plan for Yakama Nation CRP 

• Additional information in regard to public toilet and handwashing facilities for the site. 
• Provide/identify an alternate access to the North Jetty Cove project, due to the recent vacation of Holiday Avenue. 
• Provide/identify parking facilities for the users of North Jetty Cove. 
• The Colville Tribe requested a consultation.  Staff will be reaching out with dates and times to conduct this meeting. 

 
This letter will be followed up with a request for more information if needed once staff has fully reviewed all comments. If 
additional time is necessary for your response to the comments and additional information need, please contact me prior to 
August 12, 2022 to establish a new time frame.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kelly Bacon 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926 
(p) 509-962-7539 
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us 


